
 

 

 

 

 

 

29 June 2017 

MEMORANDUM NO. JFA 2017-079 

 

FOR:  Deans and Heads of Academic Units 

Associate Deans for Student Affairs 

College Secretaries  

Student Affairs Coordinators 

   

 

FROM:  Prof. Jerwin F. Agpaoa 

  Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 

 

SUBJECT: 12th Aboitiz Future Leaders Business Summit (AFLBS) 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the applications for the 12th Aboitiz Future Leaders Business 

Summit (AFLBS) is now open. The AFLBS will be held on 9-11 November 2017 in Cebu City. 

 

Now on its 12th year of building young leaders, the AFLBS reaches a significant milestone in 

preparing and empowering the youth to drive change for a better world both in their chosen field and as 

members of society. The AFLBS is Aboitiz Group’s shared commitment in developing and nurturing our 

young and promising delegates into becoming effective leaders in the future. 

 

Over the Summit’s history, participants include working scholars, varsity athletes, honor 

students, and organization leaders, each bringing an inspiring story, visionary ideals and high hopes for 

the future of the country. They are guided by Aboitiz executive leaders from different business industries 

who impart their knowledge, experience, and philosophies to the country’s future leaders.  

 

The Summit provides delegates with basic leadership and management strategies and how they 

are concretized in a corporate environment. It engages participants to interact, network and establish 

professional ties with Aboitiz leaders and talents as well with fellow delegates. Through plenary 

discussions, teambuilding exercises, and team challenges, the Summit also aims to bring out the best from 

the student delegates, inspire them to develop a renewed hope in the country, and encourage them to 

strive for excellence in all things. 

  

In view of this, may we request that you disseminate this information to all concerned? 

Interested participants may now visit http://careers.aboitiz.com/future-talents/the-aboitiz-future-

leaders-business-summit/ for further information regarding this event. 

 

For further inquiries, you may call Ms. Janice Castro at 981-8500 local 2587/2588 or email her at 

ovcsa@upd.edu.ph. You may also contact Ms. Hannah Santioque of the Aboitiz Group at 

hannah.santioque@aboitiz.com. 

 

Thank you. 

 

cc:  Chancellor Michael L. Tan     
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